
 

Tidings E-NEWSLETTER 

 
Community United Methodist Church is going to send out a  

Tidings E-Newsletter. 

 

We hope all are well and safe at home. 

 

 

 

 

Please share any special events (big or small), like birthdays, summer family gatherings or day 

trips/staycations/vacations, fun recipes, how you worship, and/or any thoughts or inspiration you’ve had 

as we go through this Pandemic together. Any joys and concerns are welcome. 

 

All stories or pictures are welcome. 

 

PLEASE HAVE ALL TIDINGS MATERIAL INTO THE CHURCH OFFICE  

BY SUNDAY, AUGUST 23rd. 

Thank you, Pastor Jane and Rita 

 

 

SEPTEMBER/OCTOBER NEWSLETTER 
Articles and Schedules of events for our September/October Tidings are due by Sunday,  

August 23, 2020. Please send them into the Church Office as soon as possible 

To Our Committee Chairs and Coordinators: 

Please be certain to update these following articles and schedules which will be included in the 

September/October Tidings: 

1. Trustees – Please provide any information on opening CUMC on Sunday, September 13, 2020.  

2. Volunteer Coordinators – Please provide lay assistants, ushers, acolytes and communion 

servers. 

3. Thrift Shop Coordinators – Please provide any information on re-opening or non-re-opening of 

shop. 

 

The Church Secretary is in the process of organizing the September/October Newsletter and does 

not want to omit any group or event. Please be certain to submit your postings so that all our 

activities and events will be posted. 

 

 


